
    

 

PS 22 PTA 

Needs You! 

The current PTa will be finishing 

their term in June & we need to fill all PTA Positions 

in order to have a PTA. Nominations will take place at 

our April 9
th

, 2019 meeting. Please consider Joining 

and become an informed & active Parent Volunteer 

 

Without a PTA Our School will no longer have : 

 School Pictures  *Holiday Fairs 

 Spring Fair/Plant Sales  *School Dances 

 Boxtop Fundraisers  *Book fairs 

 School Carnival *pretzel sales 

 Smencil sales *snack sales 

 Stepping Up ceremony Refreshments 

 5
th

 grade activies including senior dance pizza 

party & yearbook 

 

Forms will be sent home if you are interested in signing 

up. If you have any questions you can contact the pta on 

the remind App or pta@ps22.org or 718-442-2219 

mailto:pta@ps22.org


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


